
National Grid workers back industrial action to 
block offshoring

 U.K. 

Members of the GMB general union employed by the National Grid transmission 
company in the North East of England have supported strike action against 
offshoring in a consultative ballot. The union is angry that the company is looking to 
close a site and offshore 181 jobs to India despite making massive profits.
Read more at > GMB (EN)
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